
From: zhu weihua  

Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 11:42 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Objection to files: D01-21008, D02-21016 about high-density residential 
development 

Hi, 

I am Weihua Zhu, the owner of 107 Bawden Dr. , Richmond Hill, ON. I object to files: 
D01-21008, D02-21016 about high-density residential development. This is 
overdeveloped, and it is not good for the community.  

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

Thanks, 

Weihua Zhu 
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